

WEEKLY BOARD NOTES

February 2, 2024

Congratulations to Our Spelling Bee Winners

Let's <u>congratulate the 6 winners and alternates at our district Spelling Bee this week</u> who will now represent us at the North Idaho Spelling Bee on February 10th on the campus of North Idaho College.

These students have been invited to the regular meeting of the Board of Trustees on February 12th to spell their championship words and re-receive their plaques. Hopefully we'll have a regional champion as well!

SAG Meeting Minutes

<u>Click here</u> to view minutes from the Student Advisory Group All-level Leadership Conference meeting of January 18, 2024.

FY25 Board Questions + Comments

If you have questions or comments about the FY25 budget shortfall, please add them to this <u>FY25</u> <u>Budget Shortfall Questions</u> document and district administration will address them. The document will be visible to all Trustees.

Articles of Interest

- More guns on campus? CDA Press
- Water damage cleanup underway at Fernan Elementary CDA Press
- <u>Coeur d'Alene School District faces \$6M deficit, considering big changes</u> Dr. Hocker's interview on KXLY News
- The Coeur d'Alene School District is facing a \$6 million shortfall for the 2024-25 school year Dr. Hocker's interview on KXLY on X
- <u>Coeur d'Alene School District weighs options to save \$6 million in 2025</u> KREM News (This is a rerun of Devin's CDA Press piece.)
- Coeur d'Alene life skills student shoots and scores game winning basket KHQ News A
 MUST SEE!!
- City Club of Boise Perspectives on Education Policy in Idaho Boise Public Radio
- Governor meets with local high school students CDA Press
- Little: High hopes for session CDA Press
- Weekly Roundup Idaho Ed News, February 2, 2024

Enrollment Numbers

Enrollment numbers are not available this week.